
 
 

                
 December 2022 

 
        
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: Stoney Creek Community School Fun Fair – Silent Auction/Raffle Donation Request 
 
Stoney Creek Community School would like to request your community partnership to help support us with 
our upcoming Spring Fun Fair in June 2023. 
 
Stoney Creek is a community school which means that we strongly believe in the power of community 
involvement and partnerships to build a healthy community.  Community schools are not only a place for 
students to learn, but for all members of our community, from toddlers to seniors to gather and grow.  We 
provide a variety of programming and classes both during the day and through the evening for our 
community members, from adult ESL classes to programs for babies and caregivers to drop in youth 
programs.  In order to support the programs, events, services and meet the needs of such a varied 
population, we engage in several fundraising initiatives, such as pizza days, writing grants, and other school 
events. 
 
Our most successful fundraiser is Spring Fun Fair which we host every 2 years for all members of our 
community to attend and enjoy.  Our 2023 Fun Fair will be held on Friday June 2, 2023. This large 
Community and Family event helps generate the much needed funds to support our community school.   
 
We are currently, soliciting donations for our Silent Auction and Raffle at our fair. Donations could be in 
the form of goods, cash or services (such as gift cards, experience packages, coupons etc). Tax receipts may 
be issued on request for cash donations of $ 50.00 or more.  We will also acknowledge your contribution on 
posters that will be displayed at the event as well as in our Event Program, newsletters, and through our 
school social media/website. A representative from our committee will be calling you soon to follow up. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in assisting Stoney Creek Community School in our fundraising efforts.   If 
you have any questions, please call the school at 604-296-9031 ex 651011.  We would also like to extend an 
invitation to you and your family, as well as any of your employees, to attend this really fun community 
event!    
 
With thanks, 
 
 

Kim Bhatnagar   Wendell Hiltz 
 
Kim Bhatnagar, Chair    Wendell Hiltz, Principal 
Fun Fair Committee                         Stoney Creek Community School                                                                                                                                 
        

Silent Auction/Raffle Items can be 
mailed to: 
 
Stoney Creek Community School 
c/o Fun Fair Donations Committee 
2740 Beaverbrook Crescent 
Burnaby, BC V3J 7B6 
 
Email inquiries to Michelle Donders, 
Silent Auction/Raffle volunteer 
Michelle.Donders@marlintravel.ca 


